
Gerald Stiff 
 

I read the Pioneer Press new report on June 7, 2023. I am glad you are striving for better trash
handling and recycling. Our household tries to comply. We use and see many use the food scraps
recycle bin near Vadnais Heights city hall. We are happy with the annual event to collect hazardous
or other questionable household waste. One comment in the news article is true for me: I am often
confused about what can be recycled and in what manner. That is all I have to say.


